STATEMENT FROM THE
WNY LEADERS FOR PEACE BRIDGE PROGRESS

Contact: Leonard DePrims {716} 689-6315

Like most pecple in Westera Naw York, we have spent the pact twe decades watching and
watting for 2 new, more efficient gatewsy between aur community and Southern Onteric.
instead of progress, we have seen debate, delay and dysfunction. This project 5t Imporiant
<o alfow ego end persone! differances to stali this project any longer.




